
    
Our Ref: JWPS/2025/041 25 February 2025 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

RE: Trip for Internationalisation Experience (TIE) Programme to Taiwan for 
Primary 5 Students 
 
1. In line with MOE’s Learn for Life movement and the vision for Future of Learning, 

as well as the school’s thrust to provide our students with a holistic education, 
the school will be organising an overseas trip to Taiwan in November 2025.  
 

2. The objectives of the programme are to: 
a. Cultivate global awareness and cultural sensitivity, fostering mutual 

understanding and promoting international collaboration. 
b. Deepen students’ appreciation of Singapore’s rich cultural heritage and 

traditions, empowering them to serve as effective ambassadors of 
Singapore to the world.  

 
3. Please refer to the table below for the details of the TIE programme. 

 

Travel 
Destination 

Travel 
Period 

(Tentative) 

Target Group 
of Students 

Estimated Amount 
Payable by Students 

(Cash & Edusave) 

Taipei, 
Taiwan 

18 Nov 
2025 to 22 
Nov 2025 

Approximately 
35 P5 students 

Total cost: $1700 
 
Subsidy is provided 
for all Singapore 
Citizens & students 
on MOE Financial 
Assistance. 
 
SPR and IS students 
will not be eligible for 
any subsidy. They will 
be required to bear 
the full cost of the trip, 
including all expenses 
related to visa 
application (if any). 

More details will be provided at a later date. 
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4. A selection process will be conducted, with strict criteria that include 

students’ conduct, attitude towards learning and performance during the 
selection interviews. Applicants will be notified of the results by the end of 
Term 1 Week 9. 

 
5. Successful applicants are expected to apply their learning in meaningful ways 

in the form of presentations and mini-project work.  
 
6. A Google Form for signing up has been sent via the Student Learning Space 

(SLS) to the Primary 5 students to express their interest.  
 
7. For further information or clarifications, please contact Mrs Tan Mei Ching and 

Ms Seah Hui Yan at 6793 3419. 
 
 

Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Christina Tan 
Principal 
 
This is a computer-generated letter. No signature is required. 
 
 
 
 


